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For further information, contact Cathy Cardreon at 651-7515.

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING OF THE BOARD OF COUNTY
COMMISSIONERS OF OKALOOSA COUNTY, FLORIDA

The Okaloosa County Board of County Commissioners will hold a Special Meeting on Monday,
November 13, 2017 at 8:30 a.m. The Special Meeting will be held in the County Commission
Chambers at the Okaloosa County Administration Building, located at 1250 N. Eglin Parkway,
Shalimar, Florida, 32579.

The purpose of the Special Meeting will be to discuss County projects for pre-application
submission to Triumph Gulf Coast, Inc.

ALL INTERESTED PERSONS ARE INVITED TO ATTEND AND BE HEARD ON THE
MATTER.

If any person decides to appeal any decision made with respect to any matter considered at these
hearings, such person will need a record of the proceeding and may need to ensure that a verbatim
record of the proceeding is made which record includes the testimony and evidence upon which
the appeal is to be based.

Okaloosa County adheres to the Americans with Disabilities Act and will make reasonable
modifications for access to these hearings upon request. Requests must be made at least 48 hours
in advance of the hearings in order to provide the requested service.
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